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______________________________________________________________________________

Editor’s message:  Today is a lovely summer day, and I will be rushing through this so I can get out and enjoy some sun. I have not been to as many shows as I would like this spring, but am looking forward to the rest of summer. Keep in mind that our specialties are coming up and we need to get our dogs groomed and also work on our specialty committee jobs.
_____________________________________________________________________________
GTCFTC NEXT MEETING!!
The next meeting of the GTCFTC will be at the Anoka Cambridge show on Saturday June 20th after Best in Show. The location has not been determined yet but we are hoping to get an indoor site and are planning a Pot Luck. If everyone brings something to share,we will have our usual great meal. This will probably be the last meeting of the club before our specialties.  

For the place of the meeting either check with our president or board members or look on our website, www.gtcftc.homestead.com
GTCFTC Minutes of the Regular Meeting, 4/19/2015

Members of the club gathered to enjoy a lovely potluck meal and immediately afterwards, the regular meeting was called to order at 12:40 p.m. After the reading of the minutes of the previous meeting, they were approved. There was no treasurer’s report. Elaine Powell reported that a long time member of the club, Nancy Brooks had died in January. The club sent flowers to the funeral. Elaine also read a note of thanks and a funeral card from Nancy’s husband Tom Youngblood. The motion was made seconded and passed  to dedicate the Thursday show this august to Nancy Brooks memory.

New member applications were made: 

Lois J. Hoppe ( usually called Jeanne)and Gregory Hoppe.
538 County Road UU, Hudson WI 54016

Marc amd Sharon Peters

6501 Hokah Dr. N. Lino Lakes MN 55014

First readings were held for all applicants.

Show Chair Vicky Barker reported that the judging panel has been approved but she still needs a Junior judge. We are working on having a barn hunt and a pot luck  on Saturday after the show. ElainePowell, Deb Nelson and Deb Mayer will work on the pot luck meal with a possible Minnesota theme. Donna Johnson is working on the Barn Hunt and is currently holding a necessary GTCFTC barn hunt match at the Bloomington IL circuit.
 Betty Seaton is doing the flowers.
 Virginia reported that trophies are well in hand. She also suggested that all costs could be covered if all members donated $25 to the trophy fund. Concensus of those present was approval. 
A nominating committee was selected of Deb Mayer, Debbie Nelson and Betty Seaton. Their slate of nominees will be due at the next meeting and nominations from the floor will be taken at the same meeting. Voting happens at our august meeting. 

Vicky Barker reminded that this was her last year as Show Chair and that Elaine Powell had volunteered to take that spot and as a result had worked with Vicky to learn the procedure. She will take over for the 2016 shows.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:40 p.m. After the meeting, the BOB match was held followed by a handling seminar was given by Vicky Barker. 
Respectfully submitted

Virginia Matanic Secretary
